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Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Valentine's Disco was a resounding success, with pupils theroughly enjoying themselves. Thank you

{o the staff and volunteers who gave up their time o ensure that the children had such a lovely time.

A big well done to those Year S pupils who have successfully completed the Bikeability Course, acquiring
essential road safety skills.

Finally, we look forward o sharing our Year 2 class wership with you on Wednesday. May I alse remind
you that parents' evenings are scheduled for next week If you have not yet secured an appeintment,
there is still fime to do so. We look ferward to discussing your child's progress and achievements with

youl.
hHpsi//heckingtonstrewscoteschooldoud couk/

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Judith Bentley W
Head feacher at Ch t h . Week
Is s




oak class have been celebrating
chinese new year; the year of the
snake! they have been wriling
chinese numbers; making and
decoraling paper lanterns &
snakes.
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App Advice

No child of primary school age is old enough to use the following apps:

Age Restrictions for Social
Media Platforms

: chat Linkadin
b ot T e 13 with parenta

These recommendations from the developers are in place to keep children safe from
harm and upset. Each year we are made aware of unkindness that happens between
children online, usually via WhatsApp or Snapchat. Our advice is to remove these apps
from your child’s phone until they reach the recommended age.




